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Dear Ms. Steinberg,

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that you have been selected for a Fulbright U.S. Student award for
2013-2014 to Azerbaijan. Shortly you will receive a letter from the J. William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship
Board with further details of the award. This letter will be sent to the mailing address listed in your application and
noted above. This address will remain your corresponding address unless you notify us in writing, via email to your
IIE Program Manager.

In the meantime, be aware that this award is contingent upon your obtaining: medical clearance; a bachelor's
degree, if graduating this year; official research clearance from the host country, where applicable; and required
visas.

Please note that all selected candidates will be required to submit a Medical History and Examination Form
before the grant can be finalized. The Form must be completed and signed by a licensed physician and reviewed
by the U.S. Department of State for medical clearance.

The medical form has been posted online along with instructions and other information pertinent to your grant. You
should print out the form and have it completed in accordance with the timelines described in the cover
memorandum.

Please bookmark this url:

Pre-Departure Resources: R MMM OO OO OGO

We urge you to visit this page regularly for important pre-departure information and updates. It is your
responsibility to keep fully informed of and to comply with all grant award requirements.

Your IIE Program Manager will be in contact with you soon with further information on grant administration and pre-
departure preparation. If at any time in the coming months, you determine that you will not be able to accept the
Fulbright award, please be sure to notify IIE immediately.

Again, congratulations on your accomplishments and we look forward to working with you.
Sincerely,

Daniel Kramer

Director, U.S. Student Programs

Institute of International Education

809 United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017

Copy to Fulbright Program Adviser (if enrolled)



